
Easter Raffle 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
It is almost time for the St Joseph’s P & F Easter Raffle! 
 
It would be appreciated if each family could donate some chocolate 
eggs, or bunnies, to use as prizes. Classrooms will have a box for 
your child to place their donation into. Alternatively, they can be 
dropped off at the school office. So that prizes can be wrapped up, 
all eggs need to be in by Tuesday, April 4th please. 
 
Please find attached a set of 10 tickets, available for purchase at $1 
each. All money and tickets need to be back by Tuesday, April 4th. 
It would be much appreciated if you could cut them before 
returning them. Extra tickets are also available from the school 
office. 
 
The raffle will be drawn on Thursday, April 6th at 2pm in the 
undercover area. Parents are welcome to come and watch. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
P & F Committee 
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